Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  PPG meeting  held on Tuesday 9th December at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1


	Attendees; Ian, William, Don, Yvonne, Val, Anne, Amanda, Dr Reid.

We also welcomed 2 new members, Adelaide Yue and Mary Keast

Apologies were received from Jenny and Gerald
	7.00 – 7.05

	2


	The minutes of last meeting had been circulated and were taken as read.


	7.05 – 7.10

	3
	Chairman's report

In Jenny's absence Ian raised 2 issues on her behalf.

She asked if there had been any comments about the AGM and it was noted that none had been made.

It was confirmed that the committee did want a donation of £1000 to be made to Solihull Mind as suggested by Dr Markham at a previous meeting.
	7.10 – 7.15

	4
	Vice chairman's report 

Ian reported that the next Newsletter had been proof read by Rod and was now at the printers.

Ian is still working on the website and would like all committee members to check what he has done to make sure there are no mistakes.  He would particularly welcome the opinion of the 2 new members as they could offer a much younger user's perspective.

He will ask Rod to proof read the website and he and Amanda will aim to launch the new version at the end of January


	7.15 – 7.20

	5
	Treasurer's report

William circulated copies of his report which showed a balance of £2819.28.

Val will follow up the NAPP membership renewal which is due this month but no notification has been received from them.


	7.20 – 7.25

	6
	News from the Surgery

 Reminders about the shingles injection have been sent to eligible patients.

There will be another Flu Saturday on 13th December. As well as the usual at risk groups, children of 2-3 years are also being offered immunisation via a nasal spray.

The doctors are concerned that there is not sufficient provision for disabled parking at the Avenue Road entrance.  Amanda and Dr Reid are going to follow this up with the council but the PPG confirmed they would support the application if it was necessary.

The surgery is happy to support the Lions 'Message in a bottle' initiative but want to keep the admin involved to the minimum. Yvonne thought the Pharmacy would also be willing to be involved.


	7.25 – 7.35

	7
	Planning for 2015 meetings, dates

Amanda asked for a brain storming session.  Ideas that were suggested were -

Management of long term conditions, such as diabetes and chronic heart disease.  ( Dr Reid said it would be possible to provide an idea of prevalence of chronic diseases within the  practice population so that we could target the commonest problems in Dorridge)

The 2 new members said they thought Alcohol problems would be a good topic for their age group.

They also thought weight management and healthy living might appeal to their parents' age group.

Dr Reid suggested that of the 4 meetings 2 could be about physical health problems, 1 about mental health issues and 1 about social problems such as winter warmth, loneliness etc.
Plan of action 
It was agreed that everyone would email Ian with suggestions for topics and he will provide a summary. He would like the suggestions by17th December

Val will sort out a schedule of  meeting dates for the year.  The normal meetings will be on either the second Monday or Tuesday of the month to allow for Drs Reid and Markham to attend on a bimonthly basis.  We still need to decide on a venue for the open meetings.  One of the local village halls or Sainsbury's community room might be suitable.   Also a Saturday afternoon might be more convenient than a weekday evening for many patients. 

Date of the next meeting 
Tuesday January 13th


	7.35 -8.00


Provisional  2015 dates
Tuesday 13th January

Monday 9th February

Monday 9th March

Tuesday  14th April

Tuesday 12th May

Monday  8th June

Monday 13th July

Tuesday  11h August

Tuesday  8th September

Monday  12th October

Monday 9th November

Tuesday 8th December

